
Softball Peninsula Trials 

On Friday the 20th of February the Peninsula Softball tryouts were held at the Martyn Street Fields in 

Cairns. Ten female GCC students (and one student from Tully High) attended the event to represent 

their school and district. This year had a record number of students attending from GCC as well as in 

total for the sport. The students participated in multiple skill based drills and games against other 

‘club trained’ districts and displayed a very high level of learning, ability and sportsmanship. Two of 

our students were chosen as shadow recruits for the peninsula team (Keely Jones and Chrysanthi 

Taifalos). Overall it was a fantastic day and excellent experience for our girls, congratulations and 

well done! 

Mr Liam Auer 

 


